July 25, 2011

Attn: Meg Taft, Executive Director/ADMA Scholarship Committee
Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Association

100 North 20th Street, Fourth Floor

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103-1443

Re:  Michael L. Sanchez, 2011 Scholarship Award Recipient
Dear Ms. Taft and Scholarship Committee:

Please allow this letter to convey my sincere thanks for your selecting me as a 2011
ADMA Scholarship recipient. Having just graduated from MIAT and acquired my FAA
A&P Certificate, please know that your financial award will greatly ease the burden of
repaying college tuition loans and continuing training costs.

Fortunately, while costly, I received a number of aviation maintenance training
scholarships during my schooling. These trainings are highly coveted both for the
knowledge they impart and employing hands-on experience with the most current
industry methods. While these trainings are wholly awarded, associated airfare and hotel
expenses are costs I personally incur.

As such, I am especially grateful to ADMA for its financial generosity and continued
recognition of both educational and training costs. Along with assisting my repayment of
student loans, ADMA’s award will offset my expenditures for the following training
experiences:

o Fundamentals of Avionics through Flight Safety in Wichita, KS;
e Bell Helicopter Vibration Monitoring Systems in Dallas, TX; and
e FElectrical Wiring & Interconnect Systems by Air Tran Airways in Atlanta, GA.

Finally, the ADMA Scholarship allows me to work toward my Bachelors degree in
Aviation Maintenance Technology, while commencing my new career with Boeing in
Puget Sound. I am encouraged by ADMA’s annual provision for high achieving students
who strive to enter this challenging, exciting field of aviation.

With best personal regards, [ am

Sincerely yours,

Michael L. Sanchez
163 O’Doherty, Brighton, MI 48116
517.376.0966 -- michael517mi@hotmail.com




